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We got puppies! 
If	you	remember	the	color	of	their		
sire	from	last	newsle4er,	you	may	see		
that	he	had	a	major	influence	on	these	
puppies.	I	am	very	happy	with	color	and		
markings	on	all	of	them.	

We also have had visiting puppies:	two	girls		
from	a	breeder/friend.	They	became	members	of	our	
ever	expanding	family.	One	of	the	girls		went	to		
her	new	home	in	Salinas.	The	new	owners,	Joseph	and		
Dorinda,	flew	down	to	San	Diego	to	pick	her	up.		
While	they	were	in	the	air,	the	girls	took	a	nap	and	then	
	tried	out	the	“under	the	seat”	carrier.	
		
		

Master Halloween decorator:	
																									Donna Pardi		
On	the	leI	with	her	two	puppies,who	are	siblings		
to	the	ones	above.	

On	the	right	
is	“Macara”		
of	her	own	
breeding	



Hounds of Imperial China 
The	painJngs	below	are	some	of	several	by	the	Italian	painter	Guiseppe	CasJglione,	who	was	sent	to		
China	on	the	Jesuit’s	China	mission	in	the	middle	of	1700.	He	stayed	there	for	the	rest	of	his	life.	
This	series	of	painJngs	were	commissioned	by	the	Emperor	to	commemorate	the	Chinese	year	of	the	dog.		

Want	to	know	more?	
Check	thebark.com/	
content/hounds-	
imperial-china	
	
The	dogs	look	like	
the	present	day		
Whippets,	even		
though	Whippets		
were	supposedly		
created	in	the	1800s	
In	England.	

From	Diane	Dalby:	
“With	the	autumn	weather,	all	of	the	boys	were	cleaning	
	out	the	garage.	Not	wanJng	to	touch	the	dirty	floor	
Fess	Parker	was	found	siXng	on	a	sliding	car	dolly.			
He	is	so-o-o	WhippeJsh.			He	never	stops	surprising	me.”	

	

The Veterinary Practice News 
	has	a	contest	each	year.	The	
	Winner	2017	is	to	the	leI.	
	My	favorite	is	below:	


